The 2012-2013 Executive Committee is installed at Council June 12. Shown here from left to right: Executive Director Kathy Schiotz,
Adult Education Director Filiberto Arizmendi, High School Director Carmen Patlan, Treasurer Guillermo Sandoval, Intermediate
Director Linda Camacho, President Julian De La Torre, Secretary Lorraine Richards, Elementary Director Alma Orta, Elementary
Director Rita Galvan, Support Staff Director Sandra Morales, and Vice President Gilbert Gomez. Irma Navarro, Sal Salas and Laura
Sanchez (not pictured) were honored for their service as they retired from the Executive Committee.

Principal May Approve Additional IEP Meeting Hours

Bargaining Unit members must attend IEPs during contractual meeting times as directed by the site principal.

e The contract allows 2 hours of meetings within the board day and 3 hours outside the board day each staff develop-
ment month. (Calendars are available at www.montebelloteachers.org on the “calendar” page.)

¢ Principals may authorize IEPs after the Board day beyond the 3 hours outside the board day.
¢ Bargaining Unit members may elect to participate in an IEP beyond the Board day with payment at the |IEP rate.

e Bargaining Unit members are not mandated to attend IEPs beyond the Board day once the 3 hours are exhausted. If
Bargaining Unit members volunteer, the IEP rate is required.

e Only an administrator can authorize the additional IEP hours.

e The District requires the completion of the “white card” for payment.
Time should be noted in 15 minute intervals.

Let’s Power Down during Summer Break!

The Revenue and Expense Committee reported on the energy savings
during the past few school breaks.

November 2011 [Thanksgiving]: $82,347.39
December 2011 [Winter Break]: $102,208.56
April 2012 [Spring Break]: $73,589.90

In total the energy conservation savings is calculated to be $653,252.27
from September 2011 through April 2012.

The District can show a substantial savings this summer when we all turn
off and unplug what we are not using.




Montebello Unified School District

What We Saved
Water, Gas, and Electricity
September 2011-April 2012

Applied Technology Center

Bandini Elementary School

Bell Gardens Elementary School
Bell Gardens High School

Bell Gardens Intermediate School
Bella Vista Elementary School
Cesar Chavez Elementary School
Eastmont Intermediate School
Fremont Elementary School
Garfield Elementary School
Greenwood Elementary School
Joseph Gascon Elementary School
| a Merced Elementary School

La Merced Intermediate School
Laguna Nueva School

Macy intermediate School
Montebello Gardens Elementary School
Montebello High School
Montebello Intermediate School
Montebello Park Elementary School
Potreroc Heights Elementary School
Rosewood Park School

Schurr High School

Suva Elementary School

Suva Intermediate School

Vail High School

Washington Elementary School
Winter Gardens Elementary School
Wilcox Elementary School

OTHER SITES

District Office

Ford Park Adult School
Facilities and Operations
Transportation
Warehouse/Procurement

TOTALS:

How Much
We Saved

$0.00
$7,301.08
$15,620.86
$81,508.56
$53,367.15
$23,149.24
$20,882.87
$26,008.37
$7,484.02
$10,943.81
-$7,062.53
$12,570.86
-$2,356.46
$49,182.50
$8,662.76
$11,488.19
$3,479.83
$101,834.48
$56,334.44
$1,505.85
$3,384.64
$6,506.59
$51,048.10
$860.25
$36,736.23
-$2,490.36
$11,357.25
$6,562.40
$24,714.78

$6,811.81
$6,872.76
$8,955.26
-$1,489.31
$5,029.35

$653,252.27



BREAK
November $82,347.39
December $102,208.56

April $73,589.90
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